
YOUR AGE
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Under 16

17 - 24



25 - 34


35 - 44



45 - 54


55 - 64



65 - 74


75 - 80
Over 80

ETHENIC BACKGROUND
WHITE
British


Irish


MIXED

White & Black 

White & Black


Caribbean

African



ASIAN OR BRITISH ASIAN
Indian


Pakistani

BLACK OR BLACK BRITISH
Caribbean

African


CHINESE OR OTHER
Chinese

Any Other




Have you Booked your Seasonal flu vaccination?

, Out Of Hour ency no – 0121 766 6113 or 111

We are situated on Percy Road off the roundabout on the Warwick Rd

    
	Mo
nday
	8:30am – 8:30pm 

	 Tuesday
	8:30am – 7.30pm

	Wednesday
	8:30am – 6.30pm

	Thursday
	8:30am – 7.30pm

	Friday
	8:30am –  6:30pm


Introduction                                      
Dear patient

We would like to know how we can improve our services for you and we would welcome your thoughts about our surgery & staff.

To help with this, we are setting up a patient representatives group so that you can have your say. We will ask member of this group some questions from time to time, such as what you think about our opening times or the quality of the care or services you receive. We will contact you by email and will keep communication brief so it shouldn’t take up too much of your time.

We aim to gather a number of patients from a broad as spectrum as possible to get a truly representative sample of responses. We need every one – young people, worker, retirees, people suffering from long term conditions & people from non ethnic Groups.

If you are happy for us to contact you occasionally by email, please complete the attached form and hand it to receptionist or any member of staff.

Many thanks for your assistance

Rukmani Agarwal

Practice Manager

FAQ’s






What is patient representative group?

It is a group of patients who volunteer to get involved in making sure that the surgery is providing the services that its patients need.
What is the purpose of me joining this group?

We want to ensure that the people who use our services are able to have their say. Your opinion matters to us, the people who use the services are the best people to tell us what works & what improvements we could make.
How & when are you likely to contact me?

We can communicate with you in different ways to suit you – email, telephone or post. We will only contact people occasionally & the feedback we ask you will only take up a few moments of your time. 

Will my doctor see this information?

We only want to contact you to ask questions about the surgery, how well we are doing & to ask about patient focused changes we are planning. If your doctor is responsible for making some of the planned changes they may see general feedback from patients.

Will the questions be medical or personal?

We will ask question relating to the practice & the services we provide.

Who else will be able to access my contact details?

As always, all information you provide to us will be kept safe & secure, they will only be used for the purpose you have provided them for & they will not be shared with anyone else

What if I sign up & leave my contact details but then decide I no longer wish to be involved

If at any time you change your mind & no longer wish to be involved, let us know in writing and we will remove your contact detail from our list.

Sign –Up Form

	NAME


	

	ADDRESS


	

	TEL NO


	

	EMAIL


	


The information below will help to make sure that we receive feedback from a representative sample or our patients
Please tick to indicate the most appropriate option

How would you describe how often you visit the surgery?
Regularly


Occasionally


Very rarely

YOUR GENDER
Male



Female    
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Have you booked your seasonal flu vaccination?








Seasonal flu occurs every year, usually in the winter. It is a highly infectious disease caused by a number of flu viruses. 





If you are over 65 or have a medical condition such as diabetes, heart or kidney problems, asthma or other lung problems, or you are pregnant, flu can lead to more serious complications which is why it is important for you to have this vaccination.





This vaccination is quick and easy. It is safe and effective and provides the best protection against flu. Remember even if you had the vaccination last year, you still need to have one this year to make sure you are protected from the strains of flu that are circulating this winter











Please phone us now on


0121 766 6113


to make an appointment for your flu vaccination





We will not respond to any medical information or question received via this form.


This information will not be used for any other purpose, in accordance with the Data Protection Act 1998. This act gives you the right to know what information is held about you & set out rules to make sure this information is handled properly
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Group








WE WANT YOU


Join up & have your say
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